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7 August 2014 
 
Dear Members 

Recent  Appointments – Board o f  the Women’s  Alcohol  and Drug Advisory Centre 

WBF is delighted to note that Shauna Ross (Ten St James) has been appointed to the Board of 
Directors of the Women’s Alcohol and Drug Advisory Centre Incorporated.   
 
Shauna’s appointment fills the vacancy created after Dr Philippa Ryan’s (Ten St James) stepped 
down, having served on the Board for the last 18 months.   
 
The Women’s Alcohol and Drug Advisory Centre operates a residential treatment facility and 
medically supervised detoxification program for women from facilities in Malabar.  The facility, 
known as Jarrah House, is unique in that the women who participate in the program are able to 
bring their children with them while they receive treatment.  Jarrah House is a not for profit 
organisation and the work done by Jarrah House would not be possible without the hard work 
and invaluable contribution made by each of the women on the Board of Directors. 
 
Congratulations Shauna on your appointment to the Board, and well done Pip for your service 
to Jarrah House. 
 
http://www.jarrahhouse.com.au 
  
Best regards 
 
 
Michelle Painter SC 
Chair/Convenor 
Women Barristers Forum, a section of the NSW Bar Association 


